

## MATERNAL INFANT HEALTH PROGRAM

## 2017 REGIONAL COORDINATOR TRAININGS

POSITIVE PRACTICE REGISTRATION

Positive Practice is a poster display opportunity to share with other MIHP programs. the practices you have turned into creative examples of ingenuity. Many of your creative ideas have enhanced your program and we encourage you to share your program's practices around the topics of no shows, engagement, recruitment, and retention with participants at the regional coordinator meetings. Submissions are due Friday, April 7, 2017. Selections will be made by April 21, 2017. Selected presenters will work alongside MPHI to develop and print their poster. Posters will be printed by MPHI and will travel to all four May 2017 training sites.

Agency:			 
Phone:	Fax:	Email:	 
Poster Title:			 
Description of display	<i>y</i> :		

## PLEASE MAIL, E-MAIL OR FAX COMPLETED FORMS TO:

\*\* Please note that this does not register you for the trainings. \*\*

Michigan Public Health Institute **Attn:** MIHP Coordinator Meeting

2465 Woodlake Circle Okemos, MI 48864 **FAX:** (517) 324-6080

**E-Mail:** hwoods@mphi.org **Questions?** (517) 324-6091